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08 November 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI370805393 

Thank you for your request for information relating to expenditure on woodland within city
boundaries.
 
You have requested the following information:
 
I would like to request a breakdown of city council expenditure spent on the maintenance
and upkeep of woodland within the Coventry City area. 

The breakdown should be in respect to the following areas of woodland, known to be under
the remit of the council. This should include but not limited to; 

Canley Woodlands 
Coombe Country Park Woodland 
Jubilee Wood, Keresley 
Kenilworth Road Woodlands 
Tile Hill Woodland 
Willenhall Wood 

This should be for financial years spanning 2016 - 2021 in order to have comparison figures
for annual amounts. 

If numbers of budgeted expenditure versus actual expenditure is available this would be
appreciated.
 



We are unable to provide a breakdown of the figures in the format requested (i.e. by woodland
area) due to the way that the budget is held and used. We are therefore advising you as per
Section 1(1) of the Act that the requested information is not held. 

To clarify, the Urban Forestry budget is structured as one central fund to be used across the city
for all elements of the service. No single woodland in the city, has a set budget or target for spend. 

To assist you, we can confirm that the overall Urban Forestry budget is £320,000 for 2021/22.
Previous years are shown below: 

2015/16: £293,000 
2016/17: £224,238 
2017/18: £219,988 
2018/19: £219,988 
2019/20: £320,000
 
The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance 


